BILL MESSAGE nov 7

Attention Security and Safety Line Customers

TDS Telecom filed a proposal to decrease the usage rate you pay for Extended Area Service (EAS) with the Washington Utilities & Transportations Commission. If approved, the current EAS rate of \$0.25 per call will decrease to \$0.09 per call, effective December 7. To comment on the proposed rate decrease, use the Public Comment feature on the Commission's website: utc.wa.gov, write WA Utilities and Transportation Commission, 1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW, PO Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-4250, email comments@utc.wa.gov, or call 1-888-333-WUTC(9882). You may also participate in the Commission's public meeting in Olympia in person or by phone. Call 360-664-1234 to find out when the meeting will take place.